
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday 17th July 2024 

School Uniform 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

I am writing as a reminder about our School Uniform Policy and to give some more information about 

our supplier and other options. 

As you know, our uniform is compulsory and all essential items can be purchased from Uniform Direct 

(Market Street, Gainsborough, Tel: 01427 616105, Website: www.uniform-direct.com), as well as other 

providers. 

Uniform is an important part of making children feel part of a school we would like all children to begin 

the new school year in September in full uniform. The required uniform is as follows: 

- Turquoise jumper or cardigan with school logo 
- White polo shirt (with or without the school logo) or plain white collared shirt 
- Grey or black trousers or joggers, tailored shorts or skirt 
- Blue checked summer dress in warmer weather 
- Smart, black shoes or plain black trainers 
- For PE, a plain white t-shirt, turquoise shorts with trainers or plimsolls 

 
Please ensure that you support us by ensuring that your child is in full school uniform every day when 

we return in September. 

Uniform Direct stock all of our uniform. Additionally, there are certain items which can be bought at a 

more affordable price from places such as supermarkets. We understand that costs can mount up and 

to support further, there are some second-hand items available from school (all in good condition) 

which have been donated by pupils who have either left school or grown out of clothes. These can be 

accessed through the school office. 

Many thanks to all those children who are consistently presented in full uniform & perfectly model the 

professional and smart image of our school. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr C Fitzpatrick     Mr K Ola 

Headteacher     Headteacher 

 

http://www.uniform-direct.com/

